
 

 

ATTENTION: House Rules Committee Chair & Legislators 

FROM: Ruth Bendl 

RE: HB 2017 

 

3.13.13 

 

Please amend the above referred bill relating to voter applicants  

with no driver license, and require them to provide the full ten  

digits of their Social Security number if they are registering to vote  

on line. Also please mandate that Social Security reveal the  

applicant’s legal status, to elections staff if the applicants is NOT a  

citizen. 
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